Investigation Officers –

Code of conduct

1. Background: Following the BFI inspection of the Benefits Service in March 2001 and its report issued in March 2002 an action plan was drawn up to address the issues where improvements in the service were required. One of these improvements was that a code of conduct should be introduced for the team dealing with benefits investigations and that adherence to the code should then be monitored through checks.
2. Code of Conduct: The code deals specifically with the areas of business conducted by the team. This does not supersede the corporate code of conduct that applies to all staff but it does provide supplementary guidance to those staff in this particular area of work. Each member of staff on the team will be required to sign a copy of this document to signify that they understand that they are bound by it.

3. Recommendation: Members are requested to approve the adoption of this code of conduct.

Alan Westwood

Director of Corporate Services. 

